
To whom it may concern: 
 

The Eugene City Council has previously opposed SB10 because it so completely 
usurped local planning and imposed unrealistic increases in allowable density across 
large areas of the City with no recognition of area specific conditions and 
situations.  The amended version still covers enormous sections of Eugene including 
significant parts of the low density R1 zone.  This serious over reach by the state 
government will have undeniably serious impacts the results of which are as yet not 
even understood.  It would be extraordinarily irresponsible to move forward a bill 
with such damaging possibilities. 
 

I urge you to vote for a DO NOT PASS recommendation on this bill. 
 
-Carolyn Jacobs 
2040  Agate St. 
Eugene, OR 97403 
 


